

Warren County Genealogical Society

406 Justice Arive Lehanon, OK 45036



July, August 2005

D.Linkous, Ed.

Happy Fourth of July

Integrating Multi-Media with Family History

In July we are welcoming Mike Fauber as our speaker. He will be introducing us to ways that we can take our Family history and use today's technology to present our family information.

Mike will review the technologies currently used and the hardware needed to support the pictures, video and sound.

He will also cover additional peripherals as: audio recorders, scanners for pictures and 33mm film, and digital cameras and the best features needed for genealogical applications.

Be sure to come and bring a friend of other interested genealogy buffs. Everyone is welcome.

DATE: July 20th TIME: 7:30 PM

PLACE: Phillippi Meeting Room

at Otterbein

AUGUST

We do not plan an evening meeting this August. Our meetings will begin again in September.

September

Dave Vickers will give a talk on using the Internet to harvest our family trees. He is very knowledgeable and will be sure to share his expertise with us.

We will have more detailed information on his presentation next time. Put the date September 21st on your calendar.

Genealogy Classes

We have been offering free genealogy classes for anyone interested on Wed. afternoons from 2:00-3:00. Call if you are interested or spread the word to anyone you know who may be interested. Check your calendar for the future dates. Phone 695-1144 to let us know if you are coming.

Family Tree Magazine

One of the publications we receive is the <u>Family Tree Magazine</u>. It is available in our library for anyone to peruse. It is full of updated Internet sites, research ideas and suggestions, as well as good background information on the state. In the most recent issues of 2005, a series on *State Research Guides* has begun. Each issue has a pull out section on 2 states. The states covered thus far are:

Feb. issue: Delaware Apr. issue: Louisiana

Wisconsin Oregon
Jun. issue: Tennessee Aug.issue: Montana

Connecticut Kansas

THANK YOU

We want to give a big **THANK YOU** to the various individuals who are helping in many ways. Some are taking digital pictures of the stones in the cemeteries. Thanks to

We have Candy Taylor to thank for the opportunity to copy the Mason, Rose Hill Cemetery Interment Book. She is also combining information from 3 resources to have a more complete listing.

Dana Palmer is working with Scouts and other groups to photograph stones and record them. Chuck and Arne are reading and copying the old Franklin newspapers for pertinent genealogy information. If you would like to help in some way, be sure to come in and volunteer !!!

Phone: 513 695 1144 Email: wcgs@co.warren.oh.us